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Pillars

Sustainable   Engaged   Livable

 Priorities

Vision

To be an engaged, connected and
innovative community.

Mission

To build a strong, vibrant community,
honour our heritage and celebrate
our diversity.

Message from the Mayor Vision, Mission and Values

Responsible financial management
through long term planning.

Invest in critical infrastructure and
services for the future.

Promote balanced growth.

Support environmental sustainability.

Build responsive organizational
capacity. 

SP1

SP2

SP3

SP4

SP5 

Promote effective partnerships. 

Improve technology.

Consultation and collaboration with
community.

Support effective communication.

EP1

EP2

EP3

EP4

Promote diversity, equity and
inclusion.

Improve and enhance parks and
recreation services.

Promote strong local economy.
.

Support and celebrate arts and
culture.

Expand people friendly transportation
networks.

L1

L2

L3

L4

L5

Values

Community
Engaged
Innovative
Integrity
Respect

(in alphabetical order)

Sustainable

Engaged

Livable

On behalf of Council, I am pleased to
present Council’s Priorities 2022-2026.

 
Very early in our term, Council met to 

define our priority areas of focus and to
identify what we want to accomplish 

during our current term of office.  We will
continue to ensure that the needs of
residents, businesses and our overall

community are met in an effective and
efficient manner. 

 
It is also critical that priorities of your 

Council are well communicated.  These
priorities will help focus Council and staff,
will influence decision making , guide our
decisions and the allocation of resources
during the budget process in particular. 

 
I would like to acknowledge Council and

staff not only for their dedication and
involvement in developing this document,
but also for their ongoing commitment to

advancing each priority toward reaching a
better community. 

 
The future of our Town continues to be

remarkably bright. There will undoubtedly
 be challenges along the way but Council
will meet those challenges by being bold

and intentional in our decisions. I look
forward to leading our team as we serve
 our growing and dynamic community.

 


